

GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL DURGAPUR GOVERNMENT COLLEGE

J.N. AVENUE, DURGAPUR, PASCHIM BARDHAMAN, WEST BENGAL Phone & Fax: + 91-0343-2500534

Email: dgpgovtcollege@gmail.com

Website: www.durgapurgovtcollege.org

No.: 537

Date: 23/03/2020

NOTIFICATION

In continuation of the notice no. 536, dated 14.03.2020, it is hereby informed for all concerned that Durgapur Government College will remain closed up to 15th April, 2020 instead of 31st March, 2020 as per Govt. circular. Accordingly, all scheduled classes, academic programs and activities, meetings, internal and university examinations will also remain suspended till 15th April, 2020.

Furthermore, administrative activities of the 'Office of the Principal' will remain suspended w,e,f, 16:00 Hrs of 23.03.2020 to 24:00 Hrs of 27.03.2020 in terms of notification no. KNU/R/Notice/297/20, dated 22.03.2020 of Kazi Nazrul University.

However, if situation demands, the undersigned may seek the service of any employee of the college as per administrative requirements of the college.

Please follow college website for further update in this regard.

PRINCIPAL Durgapur Government College

> Principal Durgapur Govt. College

Copy to:

- To all the teachers through mail:
- To Mr. Tapanava Sarkar for uploading in the college website;
- Notice Board of the college.